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MEMORANDUM

February 15, 2017

TNRU: Greg Harrison, City Manager
John Sfiropoulos, City Engineer

FROM:

Staff is seeking City Commission approval of a Resolution to amend an existing agreement
with Calvin, Giordano and Associates, Inc. (“CGA”) and award an additional $125,203.10 nprofessional services fees resulting in cumulative fees of S384,574.99. The amendment will
allow CGA to assist the City with Construction Engineering Inspection (CE!) services related
to improvements on Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Boulevard (Hammondville Road) from 1-95
to Powerline Road.

Recommendation

Staff recommends Approval of the Resolution.

Background

CGA’s current service agreement needs to be amended (first amendment) due to extra work
requested by Broward County. The design modifications include changes to the intersection
of MLK Boulevard and NW 27 Avenue to allow for wider turns, changes to a proposed
median located on MLK Boulevard between NW 27 Avenue and NW 31 Avenue, and to
oversee efforts to signalize the intersection of MLK Boulevard and NW 27 Avenue. Due to
Broward County’s time to review the modified plans and subsequent approvals, Staff was
unable to process a time extension to CGA’s contract, which expired on 2/11/2017.
Therefore, the contract needs to be reinstated as well. Per Resolution 2016-16, CGA received
a contract in the sum of $259,371.89 (see Exhibit “A”). This amendment in the sum of
$125,203.10 (see Exhibits “B-C”) would result in cumulative fees of $384,574.99. CGA’s
contract will be extended to June 30, 2017.

Staff recommends approval.
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